
May is better
speech and

hearing month
Join us for a virtual presentation on

Cochlear Implants and Learning to Listen 
When: Saturday, May 14 at 10 AM (1 hour)

Register at wvagbell@gmail.com by
sending your email address to us!

“Sound Off” short documentary (15 minutes) about experiences of
adults with profound hearing loss (as children) using cochlear implants
in learning to listen and talk.

Follow-up Discussion with Julie Swaim, AG Bell National Parent
Consultant and parents of children with cochlear implants.  Share your
experiences, your ideas, your questions.

Parents, interested professionals, early intervention specialists,
audiologists, teachers of the deaf, speech and language professionals
are invited to join this on-line gathering. 

Featuring:

Sponsored by:  WV Chapter of the AG Bell Association for the Deaf and Hard of
Hearing, National AG Bell Association and The Luke Lee Listening, Language

and Learning Lab
Contact us at: www.wvagbell@gmail.com

mailto:wvagbell@gmail.com

